
 

 

Library Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes  

 

 

 
 January 11, 2011                                   Valley View Library 

5:00 PM           SeaTac, WA 
 

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by Chair Cheryl Forbes at 5:00 p.m. 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chair Cheryl Forbes, Vice Chair Harlan Feinstein, John Glover, and Francisco Ebreo 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Jacqeline Krutz 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF PRESENT: Zenetta Young, Administrative Assistant 
 

GUESTS PRESENT: None 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The November 2, 2010 minutes were approved. 
 

REPORTS: 
 

Chairperson: Ms. Forbes discussed the possibility of a Library Advisory Committee blog. The only concern would be 

who would be the responsible person for maintenance and updates.  Ms. Forbes encouraged the committee to go to the 

King County Library System (KCLS) website to check-out blogs of other libraries. Ms. Forbes would like the City to 

continue considering a new location for the library. 
 

Friends of the Library: No report given. 
 

City of SeaTac: Ms. Young reported that the City will be hosting a “Meet and Greet Social Event” for the top 

candidates of the Community & Economic Development Director’s position Friday, January 21, 2011, from 3 p.m. to 

4:30 p.m. at City Hall. The SeaTac Community Center hours have changed to reduce staffing costs. The new hours are 

Monday through Thursday 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 p.m., Friday and weekend hours remain unchanged. 

 

Valley View Library/New Business: Chair Cheryl Forbes will present the annual Library Advisory Committee report 

to City Council. Mr. Greeley reported that they have received the 2010 tax forms. New library advisory board 

directories and pins were distributed. It was suggested that the library should offer more technology based classes. The 

library will have more guides to help with new technology. Classes offered by the library will be affected by big 

changes in library staffing. 

 

Around The Table: John Glover stated he felt the books on display at Valley View and the Burien library are limited. 
 

Other Announcement: The next scheduled library meetings are March 8, 2011, May 10, 2011, September 13, 2011, 

and November 8, 2011 at 5 p.m. 

 

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 6:17 p.m. 


